W) POSTPONED EVENT

IT HAPPENS TO THE BEST OF US!

Due to extenuating circumstances,

THE FEB. 18 ARENA GROUNDBREAKING EVENT
HAS BEEN POSTPONED.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and look
forward o celebrating with the community in the future.

Groundbreaking event ticket holders will be notified regarding the postponement.
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